
Stanton Elementary School   February 2017 

Å  PAL Program Director: Katrina Branch  Å  202-560-2779  Å  www.peopleanimalslove.org  Å  Katrina@peopleanimalslove.org  Å 
 

M o n t h l y  R e c a p  

P
e

o
p

l
e

.
 
A

n
i
m

a
l
s

.
 
l
o

v
e

 
 

 
P

a
l 

P
ro

c
la

m
a

ti
o

n
 

S t a f f  S h o u t  o u t  

Student of the month  

In the month of February, PAL scholars 
worked on our Life on the River 
curriculum. In this curriculum scholars 
learned about aquatic life, aquatic animals, 
water pollution, and the importance of 
water preservation. Scholars gained a clear 
understanding on how we impact our 
water quality and learned the necessary 
steps we need to take in order to improve 
the quality of water through activities like: 
the Water Cycle, Making a River, and the 
Oil Spill! 

Left: Kaleaha Wakefield 

(Preschool), created a Pufferfish of her own  

Right: What goes up must come down! 

Students in Ms. Kõs class enjoyed learning 

about the water cycle!  

Mekhi Epps, Pre-K 

Mekhi, has been an amazing scholar this month! 

He has shown great leadership skills by 

supporting his fellow scholars. He has also 

worked hard to achieve spelling his name! He 

enjoys PAL and is always eager to learn. Keep 

up the great work Mekhi! 

Februaryõs staff shout goes to Ms. H and Ms. Jackson of the K/1 split class. They work 

hard to ensure that each scholar receives support and guidance each day. The K/1 grade 

scholars have shown promise in achieving their goals and increasing their understanding,  

due to their teaching. Thank you for showing so much dedication and love to PAL Club! 

Upcoming Dates: 

March 3rd 

      No School (Parent-Teacher    
Conference)  

March 23rd 

Marthaõs Table 

March 29th 

 PAL Parent Engagement Night 

March 30th 

 Eve and Mare Assembly 
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Upcoming Dates: 
March 3rd 

      No School (Parent 

Teacher Conference) 

March 30th 

 PAL Family Math Night  

March 31st 

No School (Half-Day 

Professional 

Development for Staff) 

S t a f f  S h o u t  o u t  

 

Class of the month  

This past month, PAL students have 
gone on a Wild Safari! Each class has 
learned about the different animals 

they would see on a worldwide 
safari, from Africa to Australia. 

Students created beautiful works of 
art, featuring such animals as the 
lion and the kangaroo. They also 

used math and measurement to see 
how fast they ran compared to a 

cheetah. We have some fast runners 
in our program! 

February's PAL Class of the Month goes 

to Ms. Serena and Ms. Wingfield's 3rd 

and 4th grade class! This class has worked 

hard throughout the year and have done a 

great job of improving their behavior this 

past month. Each day they are working to      

become leaders at Miner! They continue 

to demonstrate perseverance and 

excellence! 

Students enjoyed the Wonders of the Rainforest 

assembly, featuring live animals that can be found in 

rain forests all over the world. Here Ms. Jillian 

introduces her parrot and iguana friends to a very 

excited audience of PAL students and families! 

This month's staff shout out goes to our first grade team, Ms. 

Kalyn and Ms. Sarah! Each day they are ready to take on 

whatever challenges first grade throws their way. Both Ms. 

Sarah and Ms. Kalyn work to develop strong and loving   

relationships with their students. They do a great job       

celebrating the hard work their students get done in PAL! 


